Soccer Poems With Poetic Devices
Yeah, reviewing a ebook soccer poems with poetic devices could grow your near
associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, achievement does not recommend that you have
fabulous points.
Comprehending as competently as contract even more than new will allow each
success. bordering to, the pronouncement as capably as keenness of this soccer
poems with poetic devices can be taken as with ease as picked to act.
More Than a Game Mark Collins 2016-05-04 Here is a description of "More Than A
Game" in the words of the protagonist, Carter Mason: I know what I look like: a
stereotype; a fatherless black kid pinning his hopes on a football scholarship.
But I've got the skills and the smarts to back it up. One night, and an
innocent dance with a white girl, and my whole world and all my dreams start to
unravel. The killing begins. People are looking at me. And the circle of people
I can trust is getting smaller by the day. I can feel the net closing in. I
have to find the killer before he finds me. I have to play the best football of
my life. I have to stay alive long enough to get a ticket out of hell.
Voces Literarias Kenia Milloy Fuenmayor 2004
I Hope I Don't Strike Out Bruce Lansky 2008-02-26 I Hope I Don’t Strike Out is
the first major anthology of funny poems about sports. It was designed to
motivate sports-loving boys and girls to read by focusing on the funny side of
sports. It covers all major sports in which kids participate, including
baseball, football, basketball, soccer, swimming, skiing, running, karate,
golf, volleyball, and dodgeball. Kids will love poems that serve up “the inside
scoop” on how catchers make batters take their eyes off the ball, how nervous
batters hit fastballs they can’t even see, blood-curdling cheers that cause
opponents to run home to their mommies, what to expect your first day at karate
school, what not to pack for a ski trip, and how to score the winning goal in a
kindergarten soccer game. In all, 22 of the funniest sports poems ever
published by Lansky and his all-star team of Giggle Poets are sure to have kids
laughing while they sit on the bench, waiting for a starter to foul out.
iParenting Media Awards 2008 Excellent Product Winner: Poetry USABookNews.com
2008 FINALIST: Poetry: Anthologies Teachers’ Choice Awards (TCA) 2009 Teachers’
Choice Awards for the Family: Children’s Books WINNER in Learning Magazine
Teachers’ Choice Awards for the Family: Children’s Books
Playing Out of Your Mind Alan Goldberg 1997-09
Football Mark Yakich 2022-01-13 Object Lessons is a series of short,
beautifully designed books about the hidden lives of ordinary things. When is
the “beautiful game” at its most beautiful? How does football function as a
lens through which so many view their daily lives? What's right in front of
fans that they never see? Football celebrates and scrutinizes the world's most
popular sport-from top-tier professionals to children just learning the game.
As an American who began playing football in the 1970s as it gained a foothold
in the States, Mark Yakich reflects on his own experiences alongside the
sport's social and political implications, its narrative and documentary
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depictions, and its linguistic idiosyncrasies. Illustrating how football can be
at once absolutely vital and "only a game," this book will be surprising and
insightful for the casual and diehard fan alike. Object Lessons is published in
partnership with an essay series in The Atlantic.
Loop of Jade Sarah Howe 2015-05-07 *WINNER OF THE T. S. ELIOT PRIZE 2015*
*WINNER OF THE SUNDAY TIMES / PETERS FRASER + DUNLOP YOUNG WRITER OF THE YEAR
AWARD 2015* *SHORTLISTED FOR THE FORWARD PRIZE FOR BEST FIRST COLLECTION 2015*
There is a Chinese proverb that says: ‘It is more profitable to raise geese
than daughters.’ But geese, like daughters, know the obligation to return home.
In her exquisite first collection, Sarah Howe explores a dual heritage,
journeying back to Hong Kong in search of her roots. With extraordinary range
and power, the poems build into a meditation on hybridity, intermarriage and
love – what meaning we find in the world, in art, and in each other. Crossing
the bounds of time, race and language, this is an enthralling exploration of
self and place, of migration and inheritance, and introduces an unmistakable
new voice in British poetry.
Soccerverse Elizabeth Steinglass 2019 A collection of poems for young readers
about soccer.
Giggle Poetry Reading Lessons Amy Buswell 2014-08-05 Amy Buswell and Bruce
Lansky's Giggle Poetry Reading Lessons turns struggling readers into happy
readers — For Grades 2–5. Many struggling readers are embarrassed to read
aloud. They are often intimidated or bored by texts that conventional programs
require them to practice. So, instead of catching up, they fall further behind.
Currently 67% of American fourth graders can’t read grade-level text. Reading
specialist Amy Buswell has spent eight years looking for remediation methods
that work. “What is needed,” Buswell explains, “is a program that improves the
motivation of struggling readers, because that accounts for 90% of the
problem.” Four years ago, Buswell came up with a brainstorm. She knew her best
readers enjoyed reading Bruce Lansky’s poetry books for pleasure. The more
poems they read, the better the reading got. Why not use Lansky’s kid-tested
poems as texts struggling readers could practice on to improve their
reading—using six research-based strategies: choral reading, echo reading,
paired reading, repeated reading, sustained silent reading and “say it like the
character” reading. — This book is the result of that brainstorm and the
resulting collaboration between Buswell and Lansky. It gives teachers and
parents everything they need to help children improve their reading: -35 kidtested poems by Bruce Lansky -35 customized reading lessons by Amy Buswell -35
off-the-wall illustrations by Stephen Carpenter -35 sets of zany performance
tips by Bruce Lansky …all of which is designed to make the process of reading
improvement more like fun than work. — What Amy Buswell and Bruce Lansky have
created is the most entertaining fluency intervention ever. That’s why it is so
successful at overcoming negative attitudes to improve reading skills and
scores. Ninety-five percent of participating students made significant
improvement in their fluency (reading rate). And average reading scores on the
Florida Comprehensive Assessment Test (FCAT) for Buswell’s school raised her
school’s rating to an A for the first time. In 2011, Buswell’s school achieved
one of the highest-percentage reading gains in the county. — There’s no reason
parents can’t get in on the fun, too. Parents will enjoy Lansky’s funny poems
and Stephen Carpenter’s delightful illustrations as much as their children. By
reading the poems with their children and encouraging their children to try
some of Lansky’s entertaining performance tips (by adding gestures, sound
effects, props and finding additional readers: be they friends, family or
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neighbors), they can dramatically speed up their child’s reading progress (and
have lots of fun in the process.)
Project 404 Sergeant Pepper 2015-11-12 Project 404 consists of 4 chapters of
poems on common themes. The diction and style throughout the book is in
constant fluctuation. The poems contain influences with a grand range including
rap artists such as Eminem as well as classical writers such as Shakespeare.
This book dissects common themes such as heartbreak, growing up, and love in a
new light and evokes a variety of emotions.
I've Been Burping in the Classroom Bruce Lansky 2007-04-03 Provides silly,
school-themed lyrics to popular tunes.
Soccer in Sun and Shadow Eduardo Galeano 2014-06-03 One of Sports Illustrated’s
Top 100 Sports Books of All Time—a history of soccer that “stands out like Pelé
on a field of second-stringers” (The New Yorker). The beautiful game deserves a
beautiful book, and Eduardo Galeano—one of Latin America’s most acclaimed
authors—has written it. From Aztec champions sacrificed to appease the gods, to
the goals that were literally scored into wooden posts in Victorian England, to
Spain’s victory in the 2010 World Cup, Soccer in Sun and Shadow is a history of
the sport unlike any other. Galeano portrays the irruption of South American
soccer that made the game sublime: the elegant, mischievous, joyful style based
on deft dribbling, close passes, and quick changes in rhythm, perfected by poor
black children who had no toy but a rag ball. He describes the superstitions
that vex players, the martyrdom of referees, the exquisite misery of fans, the
sad denouement of stars past their prime. Striding across the pages are players
born with the ball—and entire nations—at their feet: Arthur Friedenreich, the
son of a German immigrant and a black washerwoman, who first brought Brazilian
style from the slums into the stadiums; Brazil’s Garrincha, whose body, warped
by polio, could make the ball dance; and the Dutch great Ruud Gullit, who
campaigned against apartheid on and off the pitch. And, of course, Beckenbauer,
Pelé, Cruyff, and Maradona, a man blessed with “the hand of God” and a left
foot equally as divine. Soccer in Sun and Shadow traces the rise of the soccer
industry and the concurrent voyage “from beauty to duty”: attempts to impose a
soccer of lightning speed and brute force, one that disdains fantasy and
forfeits play for results. Eduardo Galeano, who describes himself as “a beggar
for good soccer,” gives the world’s most popular sport all the poetry, passion,
and politics it deserves.
Ghost Letters Baba Badji 2021-01-01 In Ghost Letters, one emigrates to America
again, and again, and again, though one also never leaves Senegal, the country
of one’s birth; one grows up in America, and attends university in America,
though one also never leaves Senegal, the country of one’s birth; one wrestles
with one’s American blackness in ways not possible in Senegal, though one never
leaves Senegal, the country of one’s birth; and one sees more deeply into
Americanness than any native-born American could. Ghost Letters is a 21st
century Notebook of a Return to the Native Land, though it is a notebook of
arrival and being in America. It is a major achievement. —Shane McCrae
FCS Integrated English First Additional Language L4 Bernita Naudé 2009
Theme of Farewell and After-Poems Milo De Angelis 2014-12-10 Milo De Angelis,
born in 1951, is one of the most important living Italian poets. With this
volume, Susan Stewart and Patrizio Ceccagnoli bring to English readers for the
first time a facing-page edition of his most recent work: his book-length
soccer-poems-with-poetic-devices

3/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 26, 2022 by guest

elegy, Theme of Farewell, and the subsequent poems of That Wandering in the
Darkness of Courtyards. These two books form a sequence narrating the illness
and premature death, in 2003, of the poet’s wife, the writer Giovanna Sicari, a
celebrated poet in her own right; they also trace De Angelis’s turn from grief,
through time, back to the world. Immediate, perceptive, and woven from the
fabric of everyday life in contemporary Milan, the poems never depart from
universal human emotions of despair and awakening. Throughout his long career,
De Angelis has renewed lyric poetry with the sheer intensity of his forms and
insights, and the volumes offered here have won some of the most important
Italian literary awards, including the coveted Premio Viareggio. These
inexorable and beautifully crafted translations will be of interest to scholars
of contemporary Italian literature, students of contemporary poetry and
literary translation, and those who work in comparative literature. Above all,
they are bound to speak to any reader in search of a poet writing at the height
of his powers of expression.
Unaccompanied Javier Zamora 2018-05-01 "Every line resonates with a wind that
crosses oceans."—Jamaal May "Zamora's work is real life turned into myth and
myth made real life." —Glappitnova Javier Zamora was nine years old when he
traveled unaccompanied 4,000 miles, across multiple borders, from El Salvador
to the United States to be reunited with his parents. This dramatic and hopefilled poetry debut humanizes the highly charged and polarizing rhetoric of
border-crossing; assesses borderland politics, race, and immigration on a
profoundly personal level; and simultaneously remembers and imagines a birth
country that's been left behind. Through an unflinching gaze, plainspoken
diction, and a combination of Spanish and English, Unaccompanied crosses rugged
terrain where families are lost and reunited, coyotes lead migrants astray, and
"the thin white man let us drink from a hose / while pointing his shotgun."
From "Let Me Try Again": He knew we weren't Mexican. He must've remembered his
family coming over the border, or the border coming over them, because he drove
us to the border and told us next time, rest at least five days, don't trust
anyone calling themselves coyotes, bring more tortillas, sardines, Alhambra. He
knew we would try again. And again—like everyone does. Javier Zamora was born
in El Salvador and immigrated to the United States at the age of nine. He
earned a BA at UC-Berkeley, an MFA at New York University, and is a 2016–2018
Wallace Stegner Fellow at Stanford University.
Dearly Margaret Atwood 2020-11-10 A new book of poetry from internationally
acclaimed, award-winning and bestselling author Margaret Atwood In Dearly,
Margaret Atwood’s first collection of poetry in over a decade, Atwood addresses
themes such as love, loss, the passage of time, the nature of nature and zombies. Her new poetry is introspective and personal in tone, but wide-ranging
in topic. In poem after poem, she casts her unique imagination and unyielding,
observant eye over the landscape of a life carefully and intuitively lived.
While many are familiar with Margaret Atwood’s fiction—including her
groundbreaking and bestselling novels The Handmaid’s Tale, The Testaments, Oryx
and Crake, among others—she has, from the beginning of her career, been one of
our most significant contemporary poets. And she is one of the very few writers
equally accomplished in fiction and poetry. This collection is a stunning
achievement that will be appreciated by fans of her novels and poetry readers
alike.
My Thoughts Are Clouds Georgia Heard 2021-02-09 A poetry collection that both
illustrates what mindfulness is and encourages young, growing minds to be
present, from poet and educator Georgia Heard, with art by Isabel Roxas. Poets
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have long observed the world in a mindful way. They point out beauty we might
have missed, draw our attention to our inner thoughts, and call us to see our
society in new ways. But as daily life become more and more chaotic, children
grow distracted. According to the CDC, 9.4% of children have ADHD and 7% have
anxiety/depression. And these numbers continue to climb. As treatment doctors
recommend healthy eating, physical activity, plenty of sleep, and mindfulness
techniques. Georgia Heard is a poet and educator—and she has long had her own
meditation practice. In My Thoughts Are Clouds, she uses poetry to demonstrate
what mindfulness is and gives kids—and their parents and teachers—accessible
ways to learn mindfulness tools.
Home Run, Touchdown, Basket, Goal! Leo Landry 2019-03-26 I've got my ball I've
got my glove I'm ready for the game I love With sweet and simple rhymes, these
poems celebrate a range of sports. From baseball and basketball, to karate and
swimming, there's something for everyone! Young and adorable art adds extra
appeal to this collection. Godwin Books
I Knew the Bride Hugo Williams 2014-03-18 Hugo Williams is rightly cherished
for his inimitable fusion of autobiography and irony, and a technical glide
that allows his writing to 'slip back to the past as effortlessly as a dreamer'
(The Times). I Knew the Bride is Williams' eleventh collection of poems, and
his first since West End Final was shortlisted for both the T. S. Eliot and
Forward prizes for poetry in 2009. This new volume bears - and lays bare those qualities that have become so characteristic of his work: his unflinching
survey of his childhood and adult life alike, alighting on moments of vivacity
from his upbringing in a theatrical family in the 1940s and 50s (the title poem
a touching tribute to his late sister) through to the romantic peaks and pains
of his adult years. Straight-talking, self-deprecating and funny, these
recklessly accountable inspections are set against a Williams-esk miscellany of
day-to-day backdrops that readers have come to treasure: of record collections,
kitchen sinks, shopping bicycles, hotels, bedrooms. But I Knew the Bride is no
mere rehearsal of old lives lived; instead it takes the author and his readers
into startling new terrain in a series of brave, painful and profoundly moving
poems 'From the Dialysis Ward', in which the author records his own ongoing
hospital treatment with a fearless vulnerability that makes this collection of
poems a courageous and inspiring read.
The Perseverance Raymond Antrobus 2021-03-30 A Poetry Book of the Year at The
Guardian, The Sunday Times, and Poetry School Winner of the Ted Hughes Award,
Rathbones Folio Prize, and Somerset Maugham Award; shortlisted for the Griffin
Poetry Prize In the wake of his father’s death, the speaker in Raymond
Antrobus’ The Perseverance travels to Barcelona. In Gaudi’s Cathedral, he
meditates on the idea of silence and sound, wondering whether acoustics really
can bring us closer to God. Receiving information through his hearing aid
technology, he considers how deaf people are included in this idea. “Even
though,” he says, “I have not heard / the golden decibel of angels, / I have
been living in a noiseless / palace where the doorbell is pulsating / light and
I am able to answer.” The Perseverance is a collection of poems examining a
d/Deaf experience alongside meditations on loss, grief, education, and
language, both spoken and signed. It is a book about communication and
connection, about cultural inheritance, about identity in a hearing world that
takes everything for granted, about the dangers we may find (both individually
and as a society) if we fail to understand each other.
A Cultural History of Spanish Speakers in Japan Araceli Tinajero 2021 Beginning
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in 1990, thousands of Spanish speakers emigrated to Japan. A Cultural History
of Spanish Speakers in Japan focuses on the intellectuals, literature,
translations, festivals, cultural associations, music (bolero, tropical music,
and pop, including reggaeton), dance (flamenco, tango and salsa), radio,
newspapers, magazines, libraries, and blogs produced in Spanish, in Japan, by
Latin Americans and Spaniards who have lived in that country over the last
three decades. Based on in-depth research in archives throughout the country as
well as field work including several interviews, Japanese-speaking Mexican
scholar Araceli Tinajero uncovers a transnational, contemporary cultural
history that is not only important for today but for future generations.
Araceli Tinajero is professor of Hispanic literatures at The City College of
New York and at the Graduate Center. She is the author of Orientalismo en el
modernismo hispanoamericano, El Lector: A History of the Cigar Factory, and
Kokoro: A Mexican Woman in Japan. Tinajero is the editor or co-editor of
various volumes including Exilio y cosmopolitismo en el arte y la literatura
hispanica, Orientalisms of the Hispanic and Luso-Brazilian World, Technology
and Culture in Twentieth Century Mexico, and Handbook on Cuban History,
Literature, and the Arts. She is the Book Review Editor of the journal Asia /
America Latina.
Soccer Men Simon Kuper 2014-04-22 In his national bestseller, Soccernomics,
Simon Kuper pioneered a new way of looking at soccer, the world's most popular
game, through his witty and meticulous use of data. In Soccer Men, Kuper
explores the heart and soul of the sport by getting up close and personal with
soccer's greatest players and coaches. An inquiry into the genius and hubris of
the modern game, Soccer Men details the lives of international stars such as
Arsène Wenger, Jose Mourinho, Josep Guardiola, Lionel Messi, Wayne Rooney, and
David Beckham, describing their upbringings, the soccer cultures they grew up
in, the way they play or coach, and the baggage they bring to their
relationships at work. In this updated edition, Kuper profiles Hope Solo,
Raymond Domenech, Andrea Agnelli, Robin van Persie, Carlo Ancelotti, and more.
He also provides a brilliant comparison of two tales of immigrant life: Philip
Roth's Portnoy's Complaint and the autobiography of Swedish striker Zlatan
Ibrahimovic.
Fantastic Football Poems John Foster 2018-04-19 Here is a collection of
fabulously funny poems put together by John Foster and illustrated with
creative genius by Korky Paul. There are poems by a range of authors about all
kinds of football matches - including meteorite footballs, football on the
moon, a witches versus wizards footballmatch, the goalie with expanding hands,
and the Stone Age man who invented football. Guaranteed to delight, this is a
perfect introduction to poetry either at home or at school.
The Aliens Have Landed! Kenn Nesbitt 2001 A collection of silly poems on a
variety of subjects, from mashed potatoes on the ceiling to skunks in love.
Poetry and Fairy Tales Amy Price Azano 2021-09-10 The CLEAR curriculum,
developed by University of Virginia's National Research Center on the Gifted
and Talented, is an evidence-based teaching model that emphasizes Challenge
Leading to Engagement, Achievement, and Results. In Poetry and Fairy Tales:
Language Arts Units for Gifted Students in Grade 3 students will read and
analyze various forms of poetry and write their own poetry anthology. They will
learn how to identify and use figurative language to create concrete images
from abstract ideas. In the fairy tales unit, students will study fairy tales
and folklore to understand how and why societal norms and mores are culturally
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transmitted. These units focus on critical literacy that includes reading
diverse sources, understanding bias and cultural contexts, and creating
informed consumers of information. Grade 3
Poems about Unicorns, Superheros, Princesses, Soccer, the Color Yellow,
Dolphins, Green Beans, Video Games, Tools and the Beach Mark Miesse 2020-09-11
Layers of creativity fill this book making it an excellent gift or entertaining
read. The poems throughout are all inspired by the likes of the author's
children. Adding another layer of creativity, the illustrations found
throughout this collection are all drawn by the author's children themselves.
An additional layer of creative infrastructure is seen with the poem titles and
the book's final poem that tells a fun rhyming story which includes each and
every topic mentioned in this unique book title. With such a focus on
creativity in the formatting and architecture of this poetry collection, this
book will be sure to be a favorite gift or entertaining read for both children
and adults alike.
You Just Wait Sylvia M. Vardell 2016-09-08 YOU JUST WAIT: A Poetry Friday Power
Book features twelve PowerPacks that use creative activities to get tweens and
teens (Grades 6-12) thinking, drawing, reading, and writing. Here's a story-inpoems about Paz, an Asian-Latina soccer star; Lucesita, her feisty movie-loving
cousin; and Joe, an older brother with dreams of the NBA. Resources for readers
(as well as teachers and book club leaders) include recommended book lists and
websites, writing checklists, talking points and performance tips, and places
to publish their own poetry. (An NCTE Poetry Notable)
Postcolonial Love Poem Natalie Diaz 2020-03-03 Natalie Diaz’s highly
anticipated follow-up to When My Brother Was an Aztec, winner of an American
Book Award Postcolonial Love Poem is an anthem of desire against erasure.
Natalie Diaz’s brilliant second collection demands that every body carried in
its pages—bodies of language, land, rivers, suffering brothers, enemies, and
lovers—be touched and held as beloveds. Through these poems, the wounds
inflicted by America onto an indigenous people are allowed to bloom pleasure
and tenderness: “Let me call my anxiety, desire, then. / Let me call it, a
garden.” In this new lyrical landscape, the bodies of indigenous, Latinx,
black, and brown women are simultaneously the body politic and the body
ecstatic. In claiming this autonomy of desire, language is pushed to its dark
edges, the astonishing dunefields and forests where pleasure and love are both
grief and joy, violence and sensuality. Diaz defies the conditions from which
she writes, a nation whose creation predicated the diminishment and ultimate
erasure of bodies like hers and the people she loves: “I am doing my best to
not become a museum / of myself. I am doing my best to breathe in and out. // I
am begging: Let me be lonely but not invisible.” Postcolonial Love Poem
unravels notions of American goodness and creates something more powerful than
hope—in it, a future is built, future being a matrix of the choices we make
now, and in these poems, Diaz chooses love.
Poetry 180 Billy Collins 2003-03-25 A dazzling new anthology of 180
contemporary poems, selected and introduced by America’s Poet Laureate, Billy
Collins. Inspired by Billy Collins’s poem-a-day program with the Library of
Congress, Poetry 180 is the perfect anthology for readers who appreciate
engaging, thoughtful poems that are an immediate pleasure. A 180-degree turn
implies a turning back—in this case, to poetry. A collection of 180 poems by
the most exciting poets at work today, Poetry 180 represents the richness and
diversity of the form, and is designed to beckon readers with a selection of
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poems that are impossible not to love at first glance. Open the anthology to
any page and discover a new poem to cherish, or savor all the poems, one at a
time, to feel the full measure of contemporary poetry’s vibrance and abundance.
With poems by Catherine Bowman, Lucille Clifton, Billy Collins, Dana Gioia,
Edward Hirsch, Galway Kinnell, Kenneth Koch, Philip Levine, Thomas Lux, William
Matthews, Frances Mayes, Paul Muldoon, Naomi Shihab Nye, Sharon Olds, Katha
Pollitt, Mary Jo Salter, Charles Simic, David Wojahn, Paul Zimmer, and many
more.
THE BOOK OF LIFE, KNOWLEDGE AND CONFIDENCE STEVE ESOMBA, Dr.
Citizen Claudia Rankine 2014-10-07 * Finalist for the National Book Award in
Poetry * * Winner of the National Book Critics Circle Award in Poetry *
Finalist for the National Book Critics Circle Award in Criticism * Winner of
the NAACP Image Award * Winner of the L.A. Times Book Prize * Winner of the PEN
Open Book Award * ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: The New Yorker, Boston
Globe, The Atlantic, BuzzFeed, NPR. Los Angeles Times, Publishers Weekly,
Slate, Time Out New York, Vulture, Refinery 29, and many more . . . A
provocative meditation on race, Claudia Rankine's long-awaited follow up to her
groundbreaking book Don't Let Me Be Lonely: An American Lyric. Claudia
Rankine's bold new book recounts mounting racial aggressions in ongoing
encounters in twenty-first-century daily life and in the media. Some of these
encounters are slights, seeming slips of the tongue, and some are intentional
offensives in the classroom, at the supermarket, at home, on the tennis court
with Serena Williams and the soccer field with Zinedine Zidane, online, on TVeverywhere, all the time. The accumulative stresses come to bear on a person's
ability to speak, perform, and stay alive. Our addressability is tied to the
state of our belonging, Rankine argues, as are our assumptions and expectations
of citizenship. In essay, image, and poetry, Citizen is a powerful testament to
the individual and collective effects of racism in our contemporary, often
named "post-race" society.
Crazy about Soccer! Loris Lesynski 2012-07 A collection of poems about soccer
covers the equipment, the joy of playing the game, and how to never lose
another game.
National Geographic Book of Animal Poetry J. Patrick Lewis 2012 Combines
photography with lyrical text celebrating the animal world, in a compilation
that includes works by such poets as Emily Dickinson, Robert Frost and Rudyard
Kipling.
Phenomenal Woman Maya Angelou 2011-10-05 A collection of beloved poems about
women from the iconic Maya Angelou These four poems, “Phenomenal Woman,” “Still
I Rise,” “Weekend Glory,” and “Our Grandmothers,” are among the most remembered
and acclaimed of Maya Angelou's poems. They celebrate women with a majesty that
has inspired and touched the hearts of millions. “Phenomenal Woman” is a
phenomenal poem that speaks to us of where we are as women at the dawn of a new
century. In a clear voice, Maya Angelou vividly reminds us of our towering
strength and beauty.
Powerful Poetry Adrienne Gear 2021-11-10 Powerful Poetry celebrates the beauty,
power, and pleasure of poetry in the classroom. This highly-readable book
outlines the many benefits of integrating poetry into your literacy program,
including building reading, writing, and speaking skills, nurturing creativity,
and celebrating language. Powerful Poetry provides practical, enjoyable lessons
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for integrating poetry into your year-long literacy program and engaging ways
to introduce poetic structure, language, tools, and devices. Book lists
introduce a wide range of wonderful poems and poets. Ideal for new and
experienced teachers who are looking to bring the power of poetry into their
classroom.
How Poems Think Reginald Gibbons 2015-09-23 To write or read a poem is often to
think in distinctively poetic ways—guided by metaphors, sound, rhythms,
associative movement, and more. Poetry’s stance toward language creates a
particular intelligence of thought and feeling, a compressed articulation that
expands inner experience, imagining with words what cannot always be imagined
without them. Through translation, poetry has diversified poetic traditions,
and some of poetry’s ways of thinking begin in the ancient world and remain
potent even now. In How Poems Think, Reginald Gibbons presents a rich gallery
of poetic inventiveness and continuity drawn from a wide range of poets—Sappho,
Pindar, Shakespeare, Keats, William Carlos Williams, Marina Tsvetaeva,
Gwendolyn Brooks, and many others. Gibbons explores poetic temperament, rhyme,
metonymy, etymology, and other elements of poetry as modes of thinking and
feeling. In celebration and homage, Gibbons attunes us to the possibilities of
poetic thinking.
Booked Kwame Alexander 2016-05-05 Like lightning/you strike/fast and free/legs
zoom/down field/eyes fixed/on the checkered ball/on the goal/ten yards to
go/can’t nobody stop you/can’t nobody cop you... Twelve-year-old Nick is a
football-mad boy who absolutely hates books. In this follow-up to the Newberywinning novel The Crossover, football, family, love, and friendship take centre
stage as Nick tries to figure out how to navigate his parents’ break-up, stand
up to bullies, and impress the girl of his dreams. These challenges – which
seem even harder than scoring a tie-breaking, game-winning goal – change his
life, as well as his best friend’s. This energetic novel-in-verse by the poet
Kwame Alexander captures all the thrills and setbacks, the action and emotion
of a World Cup match.
From the Pitch to the Page Amanda Whiting 2017-08-18 Covering every aspect of a
soccer girl's experience, From the Pitch to the Page explores the highs and
lows in poetry form. This unique and emotionally honest approach helps girls
process both the thrilling successes and the disappointing moments of
competitive sports. From fitting in on a new team, to missing a penalty kick,
this collection of poems will uplift and build the confidence of any young
athlete.
Ice! Poems About Polar Life Douglas Florian 2020-12-01 Funny poems paired with
intriguing facts introduce young readers to the fascinating creatures that live
in Earth's polar regions. A Kirkus Reviews Best Book of the Year! The remote
North and South Poles-- which poet Douglas Florian calls our "Earth
refrigerator"-- are home to a wide variety of unusual, rarely-seen creatures
including caribou, penguins, ptarmigans, narwhals, and many more! Young readers
will love learning about these polar denizens and the ways they've adapted to
their cold, windy, frozen environments. Whimsical, colorful art and humorous
poems introduce more than a dozen polar animals, and touch on the unique
characteristics of the polar regions. Funny and educational, the book ends with
an inspiring call to action about climate change, reminding us of our
responsibility to take care of our planet. Ice! Poems About Polar Life explores
key scientific concepts such as animal adaptation, biomes, global warming, and
interdependence in poems filled with rhyme, rhythm, figurative language-- and a
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huge dose of humor! Artist and author Douglas Florian is well-known for
combining poetry, art, and science in books that have wit, imagination, and an
aesthetic sensibility. A Bank Street Best Childrens Book of the Year! The poems
included are: The Polar Regions; Antarctica; Emperor Penguin; Arctic; The
Tundra; Polar Bear; Blue Whale; Krill; Arctic Fox; Musk Ox; Walrus; Arctic
Hare; Seals; Snowy Owl; Narwhal; Gray Wolf; Puffin; Ptarmigan; Wolverine;
Caribou; Moose; Climate Change
Night Sky with Exit Wounds Ocean Vuong 2016-05-23 Winner of the 2016 Whiting
Award One of Publishers Weekly's "Most Anticipated Books of Spring 2016" One of
Lit Hub's "10 must-read poetry collections for April" “Reading Vuong is like
watching a fish move: he manages the varied currents of English with muscled
intuition. His poems are by turns graceful and wonderstruck. His lines are both
long and short, his pose narrative and lyric, his diction formal and
insouciant. From the outside, Vuong has fashioned a poetry of inclusion.”—The
New Yorker "Night Sky with Exit Wounds establishes Vuong as a fierce new talent
to be reckoned with...This book is a masterpiece that captures, with elegance,
the raw sorrows and joys of human existence."—Buzzfeed's "Most Exciting New
Books of 2016" "This original, sprightly wordsmith of tumbling pulsing phrases
pushes poetry to a new level...A stunning introduction to a young poet who
writes with both assurance and vulnerability. Visceral, tender and lyrical,
fleet and agile, these poems unflinchingly face the legacies of violence and
cultural displacement but they also assume a position of wonder before the
world.”—2016 Whiting Award citation "Night Sky with Exit Wounds is the kind of
book that soon becomes worn with love. You will want to crease every page to
come back to it, to underline every other line because each word resonates with
power."—LitHub "Vuong’s powerful voice explores passion, violence, history,
identity—all with a tremendous humanity."—Slate “In his impressive debut
collection, Vuong, a 2014 Ruth Lilly fellow, writes beauty into—and culls
from—individual, familial, and historical traumas. Vuong exists as both
observer and observed throughout the book as he explores deeply personal themes
such as poverty, depression, queer sexuality, domestic abuse, and the various
forms of violence inflicted on his family during the Vietnam War. Poems float
and strike in equal measure as the poet strives to transform pain into clarity.
Managing this balance becomes the crux of the collection, as when he writes,
‘Your father is only your father/ until one of you forgets. Like how the spine/
won’t remember its wings/ no matter how many times our knees/ kiss the
pavement.’”—Publishers Weekly "What a treasure [Ocean Vuong] is to us. What a
perfume he's crushed and rendered of his heart and soul. What a gift this book
is."—Li-Young Lee Torso of Air Suppose you do change your life. & the body is
more than a portion of night—sealed with bruises. Suppose you woke & found your
shadow replaced by a black wolf. The boy, beautiful & gone. So you take the
knife to the wall instead. You carve & carve until a coin of light appears &
you get to look in, at last, on happiness. The eye staring back from the other
side— waiting. Born in Saigon, Vietnam, Ocean Vuong attended Brooklyn College.
He is the author of two chapbooks as well as a full-length collection, Night
Sky with Exit Wounds. A 2014 Ruth Lilly Fellow and winner of the 2016 Whiting
Award, Ocean Vuong lives in New York City, New York.
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